ARMCO Promotes COO Phil McCall to
President
POMPANO BEACH, Fla., July 13, 2017 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) — ACES Risk
Management (ARMCO), the leading provider of financial quality control and
compliance software ACES Audit Technology™, announced that chief operating
officer Phil McCall has been promoted to company president. In his new role,
McCall will oversee all operations for the company, including the expansion
of the company’s award-winning ACES Audit Technology platform.

McCall, who has been with the company since 2014, is a respected subject
matter expert in the field of mortgage quality control and championed the
development and implementation of ARMCO’s ACES Analytics, the industry’s
first loan quality control benchmarking software and the technology behind
ARMCO’s Mortgage QC Industry Trends Report.
“ACES Analytics and the Mortgage QC Industry Trends Report have made a big
impact in our growth, visibility and standing in the industry over the past
few years,” said Avi Naider, ARMCO’s CEO. “Phil’s vision for technology and
mortgage quality control is a key component of our growth over the next
several years. We anticipate the company will continue to benefit from his
vision in his role as president of ARMCO.”
Phil McCall has been in the mortgage industry for more than 25 years and has
held numerous executive positions with both mortgage lenders and mortgage

technology providers. In the past year, he received two top industry awards:
HousingWire magazine’s HW Vanguard Award, which the magazine states
“recognizes C-level and business unit executives who have become leaders in
their respective fields within housing and mortgage finance — those whose
leadership is moving markets forward,” and the 2017 Tech All-Star Award by
the Mortgage Bankers Association (MBA), which recognizes an individual who
has made significant and outstanding contributions in mortgage technology.
McCall is a key contributor to several mortgage quality and auditing
technologies, is a member of MBA’s Fraud Issues Committee and has been sought
out as a mortgage fraud subject matter expert by multiple law enforcement
agencies.
“I’m truly excited to be a part of an organization like ARMCO that shares my
commitment to technology innovation and my passion for real change,” said
McCall. “It’s especially important today, as the industry drives its focus
even more toward loan quality and data integrity. I’m looking forward to the
great things we will accomplish as we grow, and the positive changes we’ll
make for lenders and the industry as a whole.”
About ARMCO:
ARMCO – ACES Risk Management delivers web-based audit technology solutions,
as well as powerful data and analytics, to the nation’s top mortgage lenders,
servicers, investors and outsourcing professionals. A trusted partner devoted
to client relationships, ARMCO offers best-in-class quality control and
compliance software that provides U.S. banks, mortgage companies and service
providers the technology and data needed to support loan integrity, meet
regulatory requirements, reduce risk and drive positive business decisions.
ARMCO’s flagship product, ACES Audit Technology™, is available at any point
in the mortgage loan lifecycle, to any size lender, and is user-definable.
ACES standardizes audit requirements, ties pre-funding reviews to postclosing quality control audits, enables seamless trend analysis, identifies
credit, compliance and process deficiencies and helps create manageable
action plans.
For more information, visit http://www.armco.us/ or call 1-800-858-1598.

